
Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have any ideas of how to make our 
school even better or would like to offer to help in school 
in some way. Don’t forget to keep up to date with dates 
on our school website calendar as it is updated regularly.
Kind regards, 
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Headteacher’s 
Blog 

 Friday 22nd November 2019.

Art Project.
The children in KS 2 have been working with local artist John 
Craggs to create some artwork for our school grounds.

Film Club Friday 29th November 
3.15p.m.- 5.30p.m.
I am just waiting for confirmation of the films 
that will be on offer then I will send a letter 
out. Please save the date as money raised 
goes directly to the PTA.

Alnwick Gardens Willow Lantern 
Workshop with Class 1
A great time was had by all ( special 
thanks to our parent helpers) and the 
lanterns will go home on Friday. Meet 
Toni Dunn at the Alnwick Gardens 
Priority carpark at 5.30pm. and she 
will give each child a stick for their 
lantern and they can join in the 
parade.

Visitors to Class 3
Thank you to Ms Buckingham for 
bringing some ‘visitors’ to school 
this week. I couldn’t resist an 
extra cuddle with the puppy that 
is going to join the Athey family!

Anti- Bullying Week 
The children  in KS 2 learnt 
about how to deal with bullying 
and to make a change which 
was the theme of this year’s Anti 
Bullying Week last week. Some 
fantastic posters were designed.




